
A donation of $300* will provide 
public servants, family members, 
community individuals and 
organizations with a 4x8 inch brick 
on the Princess Royal Walk to show 
their support for the members of the 
Force.
Larger bricks are also available:
8x8 inch for $500 / 8x16 inch for 
$1200 / 16x16 inch for $2500.*

For more information or to make a donation:
Website	 rcmphcfriends.com/pillars-of-the-force
Phone	 306-719-3015
Email	 friends@rcmphc.com
Facebook	facebook.com/pillarsoftheforce

* - A charitable tax receipt will be issued for 
the full amount of the donation.
** - Information required for posting on 
the virtual wall will be forwarded to you 
following receipt and validation of your 
initial submission.

A donation of $300* ensures a 6x1.5 inch nameplate is 
displayed on a pillar for a member who has honourably 
served. The nameplate will include the member’s name, 
regimental number and troop.
NOTE: Member is defined per the RCMP Act, Section 5, SS 6(3), (4) & 7(1).

STAKE YOUR CLAIM! SHARE YOUR STORY!
Claim your place along the “Princess Royal Walk” 
overlooking the iconic north gate at “Depot” 
Division, “Home of the RCMP.”
“You are part of this unique Canadian story”. Claim 
a personalized nameplate or brick. Get started by 
submitting the claim form with your donation or 
confirmation that your donation has been submitted.

GROUP PLACEMENTS
Troop members, teams, or generational family 
members may be placed together on the pillars or 
walkway. However, one person must collect all 
donations, gather relevant information and submit 
with a REQUEST for the noted persons to be posted 
together.

DECEASED MEMBERS
Any family member or friend may donate and 
submit relevant information on behalf of a deceased 
Member/Veteran or qualifying person to be posted on 
the pillars or the walkway.

This is a major initiative of the Friends of the Mounted Police Heritage Centre and RCMP Veterans’ 
Association, dedicated to recognizing all Members of the Royal Canadian Mounted Police (RCMP) 
who have honourably served. Officers who, day in and day out, answer the call to duty often under 
difficult and challenging circumstances. They are among Canada’s best and are indeed, the “Pillars of 
the Force”. This initiative also recognizes the dedicated public service employees, the community at 
large and families who support the Members on the front line.

The “Pillars of the Force” will open to the public at the RCMP Veterans’ Association AGM in Regina, 
“Home of the RCMP” in June of 2020. Once opened, the “Princess Royal Walk” and the adjacent 
pillars along the front of the RCMP Heritage Centre will be transformed into a living legacy of those 
who serve and have served as it continues to grow over the following years. This initiative will also 
provide financial support to ensure the legacy is shared with generations to come.

A virtual pillar wall located inside the Heritage Centre 
will provide a platform to share the Member’s story 
of service** and serve as a database to easily locate 
individual nameplates and bricks. 
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RCMP history is uniquely Canadian and truly 
fascinating and made all the more worthwhile 

through the support of the pillars.
Buffalo Joe Healy, RCMP Graves
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